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Ashley Quick

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:52 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Unfair utility situation at Indian RiverShores. 

Please place the following in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket No. 160049-EU. 
 
Thank you. 
Joann 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: mhflynn12@yahoo.com [mailto:mhflynn12@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2016 10:36 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Re: Unfair utility situation at Indian RiverShores.  
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
> On Apr 12, 2016, at 10:24 AM, mhflynn12@yahoo.com wrote: 
>  
> We are residents of Indian River Shores and are paying more for electricity to Vero Beach than we should. We are 
asking you as commissioner to resolve this unfair situation. Please look at the facts and resolve the inequities that are 
hurting us. Many Thanks. Suzanne and Michael Flynn 
>  
> Sent from my iPhone 
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